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16th September 2021 

Dear Community Member  

We wanted to notify you that, over the coming weeks, we will be undertaking a number of 

investment projects to maintain and upgrade our operations. 

Work is currently scheduled to be undertaken at various points between Friday 17th September 

and Sunday 3rd October. 

During this time, those living close to the site may hear or see some intermittent changes 

including planned use of our flare, potential increase in noise and short periods of slightly darker 

output from our stacks.  

As always, our team are working hard to minimise duration and any potential disruption to our 

host communities. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this essential work. 

Best regards 

Annita McCurdy  

Process Manager    

* We will continue to provide further key updates on Twitter (@ExxonMobilFAW), Fawley Online 

and www.exxonmobil.co.uk/Fawley 
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